
 

 

22 February 2017 

 

Australian Securities Exchange 

ASX Market Announcements  

Level 4,  

Exchange Centre 

20 Bridge Street  

Sydney NSW 2000        Via e-lodgement 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Tassal supports the industry regulators 

Tassal refers to its statement made earlier today. 

By way of clarification, Tassal supports the decision of the industry regulators made with respect 

to Macquarie Harbour and accordingly, Tassal has decided to oppose the declarations and orders 

sought by Huon Aquaculture in respect of its recently instituted proceedings against the industry 
regulators.  

Tassal also wishes to protect its interests, as an operator in Macquarie Harbour, in each of the 
proceedings. 

 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mark Ryan 

Managing Director & CEO 


